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K-87 Highway in Marshall Co to be Closed Tuesday
( KMZA )--A portion of K-87 Highway in Marshall County will be closed Tuesday for a culvert
replacement project.

The Kansas Department of Transportation says northbound and southbound K-87 will be closed
between 7:30 in the morning and 3:30 in the afternoon from just north of the Salem Church to just
south of the community of Vilets.

No marked detour will be provided and drivers must use alternate routes.
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